

East Dale Road Melton, North Ferriby East Yorkshire, HU14 3HS

Tel: 01482 631208 Fax: 01482 636703

enquiries@southhunsley.org.uk southhunsley.org.uk

Our ref: 87472661 (B)

12 May 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: West Bromwich- Student Support for National Finals

The PE department is pleased to be able to offer your child the opportunity to participate in a visit to West Bromwich Stadium to watch and support the U13 girls football team in the ESFA National Final. The date of the visit is Monday 22 May 2023 and is open to Years 7 & 8.

This is a fantastic opportunity to watch and support our teams who have done tremendously well to qualify into the ESFA National Schools Final. If your child is interested in going to West Bromwich to support the ESFA final please complete the reply slip below. If the visit is oversubscribed, we will be drawing names at random to determine which students will be offered a final place. Please also complete the medical link with the required details - https://forms.office.com/e/vdur7tCT4q.

Students will leave South Hunsley School at 1pm on Monday 22 May 2023 where they will travel down to West Bromwich Stadium, Birmingham with South Hunsley School staff. Kick off for the match is 5.30pm. We expect to return to school no later than 10.30pm. We would advise bringing a packed lunch with you for the day to eat at tea time, as food and drink vendors may not be operating as the stadium will only be open for spectators of this event, and will not be running at full capacity. However, we may be making a brief service stop where food and drink can be purchased. Students who are entitled to free school meals may arrange for a packed lunch to be provided for the visit (available upon request).

As a school we work to ensure that the costs of all our visits are minimised, so that as many students as possible can take advantage of these valuable learning experiences. In this case, to be able to offer the visit, we are requesting a contribution of £30 per student. This will cover transport by coach and insurance for the day. If the level of contributions fails to cover the costs then the visit may be cancelled. Where this happens, all monies will be returned.

If you would like your child to attend this visit then please complete the attached slip and return it to Mr Moment in the PE office by Wednesday 17 May 2023 to get your name in the hat for a place. Once selected you can make your contribution payment by using our secure internet payment site https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk. If you require any assistance in using this site or if you need your login details please e-mail finance@southhunsley.org.uk. If you do not have access to the internet then please contact the Finance department via telephone on 01482 631 208 to arrange an alternative method of payment.

Yours faithfully

Elizabeth Hepburn

Teacher of PE and Visit Organiser





West Bromwich Stadium – Student Support for National Finals – Monday 22 May 2023

I wish	(Student Name)	(Form) to attend
the West Bromwich Stadium - stud	lent support for national finals visit.	
Signed	(Parent/Carer)	(Date)
Please return signed	slip to Miss Hepburn in the PE office by Wednesday 17 Ma	ay 2023